
SilverTribe Unveils New Green Turquoise Jewelry for New 

Year 

Online Leader in Native American Art and Jewelry Showcasing New Southwest 

Turquoise Collection 

The holiday season has ended and the year 2012 is in the rearview mirror. Along with the new 

year comes fresh starts, fresh changes, new looks and new resolutions. With new changes and 

looks comes new fashion and accessories. 

Now, the online leader in Native American art and jewelry is rolling out a new green turquoise 

jewelry collection for 2013. 

“First and foremost, we hope everyone had a safe and healthy holiday season,” said SilverTribe 

spokesman Chris Anderson. “With that being said, what better time than the start of the new year 

to roll out some new collections that we believe will be some of the most popular in fashion in 

2013.” 

In addition to the green turquoise collection, SilverTribe has unveiled a stunning new southwest 

turquoise collection just in time for the new year. 

“Turquoise jewelry was very popular during the gift-giving season,” said Anderson. “Those who 

were fortunate enough to receive some may be looking to expand or accessorize their collection. 

Those who weren’t so fortunate can be among the first to have the hottest styles for the new 

year!” 

SilverTribe is an online leader in Native American and Southwestern art and jewelry. In addition 

to the breathtaking turquoise collections, visitors can find Hopi jewelry, Navajo-style jewelry, 

Kachinas, pottery and so much more. SilverTribe offers low prices, expedited shipping and the 

best customer service in the business. 

Anderson is also encouraging both new and long-time customers to sign up for the Preferred 

Member program. Preferred Members are the first to know about the newest pieces and special 

discounted offers. 

To see the latest in green turquoise jewelry or the brand new southwest turquoise collection, 

please visit SilverTribe.com. 


